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Dear Parents/Carers,
 
During the past few weeks, we have been reading the most amazing applications for
the role of Pupil Parliament and Prefects from some of the year 5 and 6 children.
The standards of applications were extremely high, and we are all very impressed.
As a result, I am delighted to announce this year’s team:

Pupil Parliament:
 

Year 1 - Jannat
Year 1 - Rabwah
Year 2- Absalat
 Year 2- Isaac
Year 3 - Abdul-Raheem
Year 3- Asad
Year 4- Renad
Year 4 - Aylah
Year 5 - Eliza M
Year 5 - Riley
Year 6 - Alifa and Ramlah
Year 6 - Aminah and Aayan

Prefects:
Head girl - Durrah
Head boy - Noah

 
Zainab 
Huda 
Khansaa 
Rabia 
Anaya 
Gurneet 

These are very important roles in the school, and they now have greater
responsibility to be fantastic role models for our school and the younger children.
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all at our first parents' evening this academic
year. They will be on Wednesday 23rd October and Thursday 24th October from
3.30pm-5.00pm. You will receive a letter next week with further information.
 
Thank you for all of your support and co-operation.
Have a lovely weekend.
 
Miss Cross
Head of School 

A reminder that school closes at
1:00 pm every Friday.  Please

ensure that you collect your child
promptly to avoid a late collection

fine.



PE TIMETABLE

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)





Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


